
From: Tomonori Nagano <tnagano@lagcc.cuny.edu>
Subject: Re: [ELJ102] COIL: Line Group for Meiji Gakuin Univeristy students
Date: October 5, 2022 at 8:42:19 AM EDT
To: Tomonori Nagano <tnagano@lagcc.cuny.edu>
Cc: Edward Agosto <eagosto@lagcc.cuny.edu>

Dear All,

Many students at Meiji Gakuin Univeristy use Line (https://line.me/en/) for their 
communication. Line is the most popular messaging app, which is very similar to 
WhatsApp. Please consider creating an account at Line so that you can virtually 
connect with MGU students.

Once you have created an account, join this group for our COIL project.

----------------------------
COIL Crossing Paths Fall 2022 (LaGuardia)
https://line.me/ti/g/RQ3moEB7b-
or scan the QR code
----------------------------

Tomonori

Tomonori Nagano, Ph.D.
Coordinator of the Modern Languages and Literatures Program
LaGuardia Community College 
31-10 Thomson Avenue (B-234FF)
Long Island City, NY 11101
718-482-5484 (office)
646-363-6741 (work cellphone)
tnagano@lagcc.cuny.edu  
https://t-nagano.com   
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